

Building houses, building hope

May 22, 2006

Mr. Robert Coffman Coffman Enterprises, Inc. P.O. Box 6073 Carefree, AZ 85377

Dear Bob,

Thank you very much for your participation in the 2006 Habitat for Humanity Annual Golf Event and auction sponsored by Ameriprise Financial. We raised \$25,000 this year – that's nearly enough money to build one more Habitat home!

We are proud to have supporters such as you as we remain steadfast to our mission and vision of building simple, decent, and affordable homes in the Desert Foothills. We are able to build homes for deserving families with your commitment and support.

Thanks again for supporting Habitat for Humanity Desert Foothills!

With best wishes,

Jack Gardner

Acting Executive Director

We received your check #3115 dated 4.6.06 in the amount of \$425.00.

Habitat for Humanity Desert Foothills is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization. Tax ID 86-1018802.

In compliance with IRS requirements, we declare that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.

Please remember Habitat for Humanity Desert Foothills in your will or estate plan.

If you have already done so, please let us know.

We'd like to say "Thank you" in the appropriate manner.

PO Box 1734 Cave Creek, AZ 85327 Phone: (480) 488-4693 Fax: (480) 488-7053 www.hfhdesertfoothills.com